
For Prelude:

We will continue to focus on the Mozart as it is a great piece to get used to the outside/distanced

playing. We spent a good amount of rehearsal on the first third and last third of the piece, and will spend

next rehearsal on the middle section. Please practice the measures that are a little hard for your

instrument (viola/cello that 33 section, violin that 49 section). If there’s time next week we will do a run

through of Jupiter, but most of the rehearsal will be dedicated to Mozart.


